
From:  Terri Anderson <terrilee49@hotmail.com> 
To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date:  1/9/2008 7:15 AM 
Subject:  Title 24 proposed 2008 revision 
 
Dear Mr. Gekas: 
 
My husband and I are appalled by this proposed revision to Title  24.  This not only invades our 
home but also encourages people to not purchase energy efficient heaters / A/C because they 
are opposed to this type of controll.  Voluntary conservation is acceptable but do not invade our 
homes.  We are capable of controlling ourselves and our homes.  This is total invasion of our 
lives.  If someone is so inclined to overuse then they are also willing to pay for it.  Hit people in 
their wallets not in their homes. 
 
If you continue with this mindset, it appears to be very reimicent to a communistic proposal.  Keep 
our freedoms intact. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mr. & Mrs. Wm. Anderson 
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